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HB 2054 specifies that deputy district attorneys qualify as police officers under the Public 

Employees Retirement System.  This measure is effective on January 1, 2024; however, 

eligibly provisions apply on or after the effective date.   

 

Counties would have a fiscal impact from paying the net difference between the general 

service and the police and fire contribution rates.  This difference has been estimated by 

PERS to be approximately one percent of PERS eligible payroll costs for deputy district 

attorneys.     

 

PERS has a minimal fiscal impact for the agency’s administrative costs.   

 

The Public Safety Subcommittee recommends HB 2054 be amended by the –2 

amendment and be reported out do pass, as amended. 


